

# Spean Bridge Golf Club

## Committee Meeting Minutes

Wednesday 26th June, 7.30pm, in the Clubhouse

Present: Colin Davidson, John Muncie, Aeleen Campbell, Callum Coltart, David Langan, Harry Campbell, Allan Reid, Ken Dalziel, Willie Atkinson.

Apologies: Sheila Cameron, Stuart Steele.

The minutes of the previous meeting had earlier been circulated to members. After no objections were received, they had been published on the clubhouse notice board and on the website.

### 1) **Travis Perkins day arrangements.**

Callum reported that all 27 tee times have been booked and prizes and raffle have been arranged. Catering will be by an outside contractor whose van will be ready for 8am.

John Fraser had offered to handle catering on-site using the clubhouse kitchen but we were told this too late to consider it. However, John will be asked to handle catering for the Open on July 6th.

### **A.O.C.B.**

- a) It was reported that some members would like a putting green beside the clubhouse.
- b) Joe Robson has offered to install the dado rail in the clubhouse and that has been agreed.
- c) Two tenders to upgrade the path at the Third tee have been received and a third is expected.
- d) Ken reported that the water supply has passed inspection by Protective Services. However, the burn flow has decreased markedly in recent days due to lack of rain and this is causing problems.

**Date of next meeting:** Wednesday 24th July, at 7.00pm